
 

 

 
October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Offsite PE  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to make you aware that all our PE lessons take place off site at local 
facilities.  Students are transported to the venues using a local transport company. 
 
The school’s behaviour policy applies to these off-site lessons and we expect the 
highest standard of behaviour, attitude and effort from all students taking part in 
these lessons.   
 
Students who choose not to follow the school’s expectations will remain 
on site during these lessons. 
 
Your child must attend school in their full PE kit on the day they have their PE lessons. 
Should they wish to wear a coat, a OIAMFS waterproof jacket will be provided. No 
other clothing is permitted during PE lessons. 
 
If you require any support with your child’s PE kit, or have any questions, please 
contact the school on 01274 723439. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Hobbs 
Principal 
 


